
Notice to Mariners 

Ormonde Offshore Wind Farm – Export Cable 

May 2017 

Mariners are notified of planned cable repair works on the 
Ormonde Offshore Wind Farm export cable. The works are 
planned to take place within the area shown in Figure 1. The main 
cable repair vessel that will be present on site during the works will 
be the Stemat 82 - see right. 

Mariners are requested to observe a voluntary 200m Anchor/Trawling Exclusion Zone around this 
location and also ensure that due caution is exercised at all times in these areas. 

A Fisheries Liaison Officer (FLO) has been appointed for the duration of the works. Contact details 
are provided below. 

FLO: Tom Watson 07903 173624 

Any questions relating to the cable areas mentioned in this NtM should be directed to: 

Jonny Lewis  

Environmental & Consents Adviser 
TC Ormonde OFTO Ltd 

E: jonny.lewis@marinespace.co.uk 

M: 07817 644284 



Figure 1  Location of planned export cable repair works at Ormonde OWF 
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